
 
 

BUILDING WORKS COMMENCING FEBRUARY 2025 

 

IN ORDER TO ACCOMMODATE OUR NEW INCOMING GPs AND OFFER MORE 

APPOINTMENTS FOR OUR PATIENTS, O’HALLORAN MEDICAL CENTRE WILL BE CREATING 4 

NEW CONSULTING ROOMS, A REVAMPED PATHOLOGY ROOM AND UPDATED INTERIOR. 

 

AS PART OF OUR NEW FIT OUT, OUR TEAM NEED TO ENSURE YOUR SAFETY. 

THROUGHOUT OUR CONSTRUCTION, PATIENTS WILL BE REQUIRED TO ENTER THROUGH 

OUR FRONT DOORS (SOUTH ROAD SIDE), YOU WILL THEN BE DIRECTED THROUGH TO 

OUR WAITING ROOM BY FOLLOWING THE SIGNS. 

 

WE UNDERSTAND THAT THIS CONSTRUCTION PHASE WILL CREATE SOME FRUSTRATION, 

HOWEVER WE APPRECIATE YOUR UNDERSTANDING AND PATIENCE. 

 

 


